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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are very excited to be working with Canterbury College again this year. The Spring Lane 
college site allows their students to develop a wide range of skills including how to grow fresh 
produce for animals and maintain wildlife areas. This purpose-built site is in a beautiful setting 
which provides a calm, safe, nurturing and supportive environment. 
 
We are very excited to be able to visit this site and be able to see all of the animals they look after 
there. The site has an amazing collection of animals, wallabies, ferrets, snakes, spiders, lizards, 
geese, tortoise, goats, guinea pigs, rabbits, chickens, fish to name but a few! 
 
Rabbit and Hare children will be visiting in groups (as the site can only accommodate 15 children 
at a time) on either Monday 26th, Tues 27th or Weds 28th June. Your child’s class teacher will let 
you know which day they will be going.  
 
Please drop them off and pick them up as normal as they will be leaving shortly after registration 
and arriving back to school in time for lunch. The children will be walking to the site which is only 
about 10mins from school. 
 
Please send them to school in normal uniform with sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. 
 
If your child is allergic to any animals, please let the class teacher know. 
 
We are really looking forward to the visit and know the children will enjoy it. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Mrs E Campbell 
Deputy Headteacher 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary & Nursery 

School 
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